
 

 

 

 

 

To:  AmeriHealth Caritas District of Columbia Providers 

Date:   January 20, 2022 

Subject: Additional deposit date added 

 
Effective January 14th, 2022, AmeriHealth Caritas District of Columbia (DC) providers who 
receive payment through electronic funds transfer (EFT) twice weekly will now receive deposits 
on Monday, Wednesday, and Thursday.      
 
If a holiday falls on a Monday, Wednesday, or Thursday, deposits will be made the following 
business day.  
 
If you have questions about this communication, please contact your Provider Account 

Executive or the Provider Services department at 1-888-656-2383.  

 

 


